
LIKE US ON FACEBOOK! 
PRESERVATION INDIGNEOUS-NATIVE YOUTH 

 
The Office of Native American Affairs at the ACHP is thrilled to announce that we launched a 
Facebook page for Native youth. The Preservation Indigenous – Native Youth page is focused on 
connecting American Indian, Alaska Native and Native Hawaiian youth with information and 
opportunities related to historic and cultural preservation developments, and career and 
educational opportunities. 
 
Our goal through this page is to increase interest in preservation among the next generation of 
Native youth. If your office uses Facebook, please find us at: https://www. 
facebook.com/pages/Preservation-Indigenous-Native-Youth/618814861585123, and be sure to 
“Like” us! Within just a few days of launching our Facebook page had 100 followers and we 
anticipate it will be a very successful resource for connecting with Native youth across the 
country. 
 
We look forward to connecting with as many Tribal Historic Preservation Offices, Tribal offices, 
and Native Hawaiian organizations as possible, and helping to share information from your 
Facebook pages as well. Any questions related to the Facebook page may be directed to Rae 
Gould at rgould@achp.gov or 202-517-0196. 
 

 


